
RSYC CRUISING GROUP: Newtown Summer BBQ August 2025 
 

A very appreciative gathering of cruisers descended on Camilla and Jonathan Read's stunning location in 
Newtown for the summer BBQ.  Sadly our Captain of Cruising was unable to attend (and therefore ferry 
mariners ashore) so the several boats who motored up were brought ashore by Bol Minchin in his rubber 

dinghy and Harry Minchin in his Scow, but no-one fell in and everyone was so happy to be there and share 
such a lovely location. Fortunately this location is reachable by car which enabled a great number to join 
in.  David had secured Miles Peckham's enormous BBQ which was lit in advance and ready for the dona-

tions of food which could all be cooked at once.   
With huge thanks to the Reads for their hospitality, everyone agreed it was a real treat to use this spot.   


